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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 10 Work Experience – Postponed   

I am sorry to inform you that we have made the decision to postpone the in-school work 

experience offering that was due to take place on Monday 21 June and Tuesday 22 June 

2021. This is due to the rise in covid cases in the local community and our desire to keep the 

school community as safe as possible.  

Students will still have the opportunity to partake in the two day off-timetable programme when 

they return in Year 11, when hopefully things are more settled with the ongoing pandemic. We 

will confirm new dates as soon as possible. I am confident that this will be a very worthwhile 

activity for the students at the time. 

Whilst I am sure there will be some students that are disappointed by this news, I hope that 

you can see that we have made this difficult decision with the best intentions and the aim to 

keep our school community as safe as possible.  

Should you have any questions, please contact your child’s form tutor, via the school 

reception.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss B Davies  
Head of Year 10 
 


